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Subject: [R3-EXCOM2020] Awards Update
Date: Friday, June 12, 2020 6:10:04 PM

The awards and recognition committee (ARC) is hard at work preparing the new Region 3
awards application portal website.  We are in the final stages of double checking everything. 
Once complete, we will send out the link and open the site for nominations.  We expect this to
happen in early July.

V/r,
Kristin Bing
ARC Chair

To unsubscribe from the R3-EXCOM2020 list, click the following link:
https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=R3-EXCOM2020&A=1
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